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January 25, 2023 
 
RE: Lighting Letter of Support for Health Canada Application under Cannabis 
Regulations 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
c/o Zoning and Planning Department, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Mrs. Lisa Thorn has a site located at 46 Bruce County Rd 
17,  Arran-Elderslie, ON N0H 2N0  (“site address”), and intends to submit an application to Health 
Canada to obtain a cannabis licence for classes Micro Cultivation and Micro Processing under 
the Cannabis Act (S.C. 2018, c. 16) and the Cannabis Regulations (SOR/2018-144).  
 
CannDelta confirms that the proposed facility is a completely self-contained production site which 
does not produce any exterior light pollution other than the light generated from general office 
lighting from the single exterior window. If needed, this office light can be mitigated with blinds. 
Exterior lighting will be limited to motion-sensitive spot lighting on the building envelope near entry 
and exit points which would activate only in the proximity of an individual approaching an exterior 
door. At night, after work hours, all the exterior and office lights will be turned off at the site and 
no other light would be produced from the facility. Lighting associated with cultivation activities at 
the site must operate on a 24-hour cycle. However, the areas where cultivation lighting is present 
are in interior operation rooms which are separated by several layers of accessible rooms 
between the exterior. The cultivation areas are strictly environmentally controlled rooms where no 
light may enter or escape. No exterior light pollution would be produced based on the facility 
design. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or CannDelta directly, c/o Dr. 
Sherry Boodram at sherry@canndelta.com or at (416) 613-8569 ext. 102. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Sherry Boodram, PhD 
CEO 
CannDelta Inc. 
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proposed measures meet and exceed the requirements set out in Part 4 of the Cannabis 
Regulations for Micro Cultivation and Micro Processing licence holders. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or CannDelta directly, c/o Dr. 
Sherry Boodram at sherry@canndelta.com or at (416) 613-8569 ext. 102. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Sherry Boodram, PhD 
CEO 
CannDelta Inc. 


